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Digital 
Dates 
 

Monday 29th 
October 
Inset Day-school closed 
to children. 

Tuesday, 30th 
October 
Parent-Teacher meetings 
begin 

Wednesday 31st 
October 
Year 4 Cake Sale 

Friday, 2nd November 
Cross Country Y3-6 

Tuesday, 11th 
December 

KS1 Nativity 2pm 

Wednesday, 12th 
December 

KS1 Nativity 2pm 

KS2 Concert 7pm 

Thursday, 13th 
December 

KS2 Concert 7pm 

Friday, 14th 
December 
Twilight closes at 5pm 
NOT 6pm 

 
 

 

 

 
That's the first half-term, over in our new building, and it was fantastic to 
see so many parents this morning in the hall for the children's fashion 
parade. It was an amazing way to finish the topic and I'm sure we will 
do similar events, now that we have the space. 
I am told by the builders that after half-term we will be switching 
entrances, to be coming across the bridge at the other end of the 
school. So please look out for the new entrance, of course, assuming 
everything goes to plan. 
I hope you all have a lovely half-term and look forward to seeing you 
all on Tuesday 30th October. 
 

Sidmouth Science Festival 

Year 3’s Hexagon display at Kennaway House won the public vote at the 
recent Sidmouth Science Festival. 

From the PTFA 

Bonfire night: Friday 2nd November at the village playing fields. Adults £5, 
Children £2, under 4's free (and volunteers free too!!) Gates open at 5:30pm. 

Tickets are now on sale every day at pick up time in the playground. We are 
still recruiting volunteers to man the food stalls and marshal the event. 
Contact terilouisemurphy@yahoo.com to volunteer! 

Guy competition: Children have brought home a paper plate to design the 
face for this year's Guy, please return their entry to the PTFA box outside the 
school office with the 50p entrance fee taped to the back, along with their 
name and class details. Winners will be picked by an independent judge 
on Wednesday 31st, so entries must be returned on Tuesday or Wednesday 
after half term! The winner will see their face on the Guy that sits on the 
bonfire, and will also get to start the fireworks display! Happy designing! 

Christmas Fair: CALLING ALL CRAFTERS! Now's the time to start thinking about 
your lovely crafty creations to sell on our craft stall. More details about the Fair 
itself to follow... 

Next Meeting: Tuesday 6th November at 9:10am, at Station Road, Newton 
Poppleford (please ask Teri or Tilli for address details if you are able to attend) 
All welcome!  

More information and news can be found on                              
School Matters extras attached to the digital edition! 

 

Monday, 29th October is an Inset Day.                                      
Children return to school on Tuesday, 30th October. 
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Year RYear RYear R   

Year 5Year 5Year 5   

Year 6Year 6Year 6   

Year 4Year 4Year 4   

Faye and Ben 

Behaviour Awards to Bella and Harry 

William and Benedict 

Behaviour Awards to Sophie and Maddy Year 1Year 1Year 1   

Elijah and Oliver 

Behaviour Awards to Poppy and Liam 
Year 2Year 2Year 2   

Owen, Barney and Frank 

Behaviour Awards to Rebecca and Ella 

Summer and James 

Behaviour Awards to Martha and Caleb 

Ollie and Freya 

Behaviour Awards to Lottie S and Oscar 

Taylan, Charlie and Jessica D 

Behaviour Awards to Holly and Asha 

Year 3Year 3Year 3   

Celebration AssemblyCelebration Assembly  


